
Letters to the editor policy
The Owyhee Avalanche welcomes letters to the editor.
Our policy is that locally written letters receive priority. We do not pub-

lish mass-produced letters. The length must be limited to 300 words; the 
letters must be signed and include the writer’s address and a daytime phone 
number where the writer can be reached for verification.

Letters can be e-mailed to jon@owyheeavalanche.com or faxed to 
(208) 337-4867 or mailed to P.O. Box 97, Homedale ID, 83628.

The deadline for submitting letters to the editor is noon on Friday. For 
more information, call 337-4681.


